


o A coin-in and revenue comparison was provided and it is attached as Exhibit
''B".

OTHER BUSINESS: 
Dave Walker reported that the officers and directors liability insurance renewal prerniurn has 
been paid. 

Dave Walker suggested that the Board consider holding meeting by Zoom or other 
video/teleconferencing methods. Terry Johnson reminded the Board that the January 
meeting to be held on the 24th of January may cause potential road problems. A general 
discussion was held, a motion was made by Terry Johnson, and seconded by Jason 
Hutchinson, that the Board's meeting on January 24, 2023, shall be held by video conferencing 
as permitted by the Bylaws. Counsel was directed to set up a video conferencing link for a 
January 24, 2023, for the members. Counsel was directed to invite those parties set forth and 
marked as Exhibit "C" to the Zoom link meeting. 

ADJOURNMENT: 
Steve Link made a motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Justin Pieper. 
The motion was unanimously approved. The meeting was adjourned. A number of the 
Commission Members joined for dinner immediately thereafter in a separate room just off 
the meeting room. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mitchell L. Taylor 
Counsel for Southeast Iowa Regional Riverboat Commission 

Dave Schwarz, President 
Southeast Iowa Regional River Boat Commission 
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